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July 7, 2023

Board of Supetrvisors

c/o Clerk of the Board

130 W. Congress St., 5t Floor
Tucson, AZ 85701

Re: P22SP0O0003, Agenda Item No. 63— Northwest Fire District Review of
Development Projects

Dear Board of Supervisors:

Northwest Fire District would like to re-state our position on the above referenced
rezoning request. Pima County circulated this proposed rezoning to Northwest
Fire District in the fall of 2022. We did not provide comment because, as with most
rezonings, the information at this stage of the process is conceptual and not ready

for Fire Code review.

Residents of the Northwest Fire District have been in contact with us and have
asked questions about this project. We have provided the same message to them
in writing and in conversation. The District will not provide comment on this project
until such time that it is appropriate to conduct a review for compliance with the
2018 International Fire Code with local amendments.

At the time the developer submits its full development package and building plans,
Northwest Fire District will complete a full and comprehensive review of the project
to ensure that it meets the Fire Code.

Sincerely,

bl

Scott Hamblen
Assistant Chief



